
Abe Snyder 
Memorial Scholarship

Professional Insurance Wholesalers Association of New York 
is pleased to honor Abe Snyder through the Abe Snyder 
Memorial Scholarship.

Abe was a dedicated member and past president of PIWA, 
and a staunch supporter of PIWA’s mission and its members. 
He encouraged the youth of today to pursue educational 
opportunities that would enable them to become successful 
leaders in the insurance field.

His scholarship promotes these same values. Recipients participate 
in an accredited, college-level risk management/insurance program 

and have demonstrated a history of academic achievement, 
community involvement and leadership.

Help keep Abe’s legacy alive
Scholarships are awarded in the amount of $2,500 per academic 
year, but we need your help to keep Abe’s legacy going. Please fill 
out the donation form below and give what you can. Every little bit 
helps preserve Abe’s memory and contributes to the education of 
our industry’s future leaders.


